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AVAILABILITY OF MODIFIED TEXT 

 

California Code of Regulations 

Title 15, Crime Prevention and Corrections 

Department of Corrections and Rehabilitation 

Division of Juvenile Justice – Board of Juvenile Hearings 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Juvenile Hearings has proposed modifications 

to the text of sections 4931 and 4994.5 of Title 15, Division 4.5, which were the subject of a 

regulatory hearing on August 29, 2019, regarding honorable discharge.  A copy of the modified 

text is enclosed. 

 

Any person who wishes to comment on the proposed modifications may do so by submitting 

written comments (by mail or by email) on or before January 30, 2020, to the following: 

 

Attn:  Shelly Jones 

Division of Juvenile Justice 

Policy, Procedures, and Regulations Unit 

P.O. Box 588501 

Elk Grove, CA 95758-8501 

(916) 683-7473 

DJJ-PPR@cdcr.ca.gov 

 

Materials regarding this proposal can be found at 

https://www.cdcr.ca.gov/juvenile-justice/djj-regulations/pending-djj-rules/ 

 

 

DATED:  January 14, 2020 


